
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-05011 

March 23, 2005 

MEMORANDUM FOR:	 Write Your Own Principal Coordinators and the 
NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT:	 FloodSmart – March/April Newsletter of the 
NFIP Marketing Campaign 

Read on for the latest from FloodSmart! In this issue: 

Learn about some of the causes for spring flooding and the 2005 spring flooding forecast. Find out 
about our new SFIP to PRP conversion piece to help your clients during map changes. Also, we 
have a winner for the “Capture the Flood” contest!  See the winning photograph. 

Please take a moment to read this valuable resource and pass it along to your agents. You can use the 
information in your newsletters, publications, or list-serve e-mails. If you have any questions or need 
additional information, please contact floodsmart@ogilvypr.com. 

Attachment 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Marketing, Underwriting 
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